THE DEAN BLOUGH MEMORIAL FRIENDSHIP AWARD

The purpose of the Dean Blough Memorial Friendship Award is to perpetuate the example of Dean Blough's service to the community through friendship, cooperation and unity of endeavor. Dean Blough served the community of the North Central School District by friendship and volunteer service for many years. He was involved in the school system, community service, fire and rescue departments and reached out to many in friendship. In the hope that young people will also give of themselves to the community and appreciate the value of friendship, the Dean Blough Memorial Friendship Award is offered to the Norwayne High School graduating class.

Stipulations for Nomination Letter

- 1. The award will be given to the winning Norwayne graduating senior nominated by another graduating senior.
- 2. The recipient may or may not be planning on going to college.
- 3. The letter should be addressed: "Dear Committee:"
- 4. Neither the name of the "friend" nor the writer should appear in the body of the letter.
- 5. The "friend" should always be referred to as "my friend."
- 6. The letter should not exceed 300 words.
- 7. The letter should be placed in an envelope marked Dean Blough Memorial Friendship Award and given to the high school guidance counselor who will number the envelope, record the name of the writer to be identified by that number, the name of the "friend" about whom the letter is written, and seal the envelope.
- 8. The counselor will retain the list of seniors making the nominations and the "friends" and pass the numbered envelopes on to the committee.

Judging will be based primarily on sincerity and purpose; not grammar. Both the winner and the person nominating the recipient will be recognized at graduation.

Due: April 1st